March 5, 1970

Professor Robert W. Hanson

Executive Secretary, JIowa Academy of Science
University of WNorthern Iowa

Cedar Falls, Iowa 50613

Dear Professor Hanson,

As Secretary-Treasurer of the Iowa Section of
the Mathematics Association of America, I send a pro-
gram of our joint session to all the members of
the Association. I have a copy of the program
furnished me by Professor Muller. FKowever, this'
does not include the location of the meeting.

Vhen you know the building and room for the
Mathematics Section, T would appreciate such infor-
mation for my letter to the members.

Youre truly,

B.E. Gillam, Head
Mathematics Department
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